Truth In Advertising Mail - TINA.org

:nadvertising.nrg
TINA.org
Michael J. Kump Wed, Aug 24, 2016 at 2:44 PM
To: Laura Smith <Ismith@truthinadvertising.org>

Hi Laura,

I checked in on our project just now and they are still working diligently to fix the items in the
database either by inserting #ad or taking down the link for older posts. I know you mentioned
yesterday that it shouldn’t take long to accomplish, but that hasn’t been our experience. In any
event, I hope you are seeing progress as we move forward, and I will check in again later this
afternoon. I am not planning at this time to formally respond to your original letter beyond these
emails, in light of our call yesterday and the email updates I am giving you — assuming that is OK
with you.

In the meantime, please let me know if there are any questions or concerns that you want to
discuss.

Thank you, Mike

Michael J. Kump | Kinsella Weitzman Iser Kump & Aldisert LLP
808 Wilshire Boulevard | Third Floor
Santa Monica | California 90401-1894

Website: http://www.kwikalaw.com









